
Washington Public Power Supply System
P.O. Box 968 3000GeorgeWashingtonWay Richland, Washington 99352 (509)372-5000

March 4, 1982
G03-82-212

Docket No. 50-508

Mr. Robert L. Tedesco, Assistant Director

For Licensing
Division of Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Tedesco:

Subject: WNP-3 OPERATING LICENSE
APPLICATION SUBMITTAL SCHEDULE

Reference: Letter, Mr. R. L. Tedesco to G. D. Bouchey, subject -
New Applications Survey, dated January 12, 1982

'

In response to the referenced letter, the Supply System. plans to submit
our Operating License application for the Washington Public Power Supply
System Nuclear Project No. 3 (WNP-3) during June 1982. The associated
documents are in final stages of completion at this time. The documents
are being submitted in support of an August 1985 fuel load date which we
are striving to achieve, even though our published fuel load date is
June 1986.

We will keep you informed of any significant changes to assist in your
resource planning.

Very truly yours,

an.4
G. D. Bouchey, Deputy Director
Safety and Security
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